
Onion Recall

Date: 8/1/2019

Dear Valued Customer, 

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA), along with the Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC), and state and local partners, are investigating a 

multistate outbreak of Salmonella Newport infections linked to fresh whole red 
onions exported by Thompson International, Inc. located in Bakersfield, CA.

Keany Produce & Gourmet is not affected by this recall.  The investigation is 

ongoing. We will continue to monitor the situation for any changes. 

Please refer to the FDA link below for additional details 

https://www.fda.gov/food/outbreaks-foodborne-illness/outbreak-investigation-
salmonella-newport-red-onions-july-2020 

If you have any question please contact our team at 

FoodSafetyRecalls@KeanyProduce.com

Thank you,  

Abreham Geleta 
Food Safety & Quality Assurance Director 

https://www.fda.gov/food/outbreaks-foodborne-illness/outbreak-investigation-salmonella-newport-red-onions-july-2020



